
© 2007 by Education World®.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 

Next Week’s Happenings… 

Week of November 6th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as changes may occur) 

 
Tuesday, 11/7: 

6th Grade 

(Chapter 2 Test Part 1) 

 

Wednesday, 11/8: 

7th Grade 

(4.1-4.3 Quiz) 

6th Grade 

(Chapter 2 Test Part 2) 

 

Thursday, 11/2: 

(No School) 

 

Friday, 11/3: 

(No School) 
 

This week in Algebra 1: This 

week the Algebra students began 

their unit on functions. To begin 

the unit, the students watched a 

video of a male swinging on a swing. 

The students watched the video 

multiple times, and were reminded 

to pay attention to the height of 

his waist from the ground over a 

specific period of time. In 

addition, the students had a 

coordinate plane on their desk and 

were asked to graph the 

relationship between the two 

quantities (or variables). Initially, 

the student’s graphs did not 

represent the scenario, but as 

they watched the video more and 

we discussed the situation in more 

detail, the students were able to 

use a real world application in the 

math classroom. Great job Algebra 

1, keep up the good work! 
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